November 27, 1972

Docket No. 50-263

Dr. Chester P. Sless

Chairman, Advisory Committee
Reactor Safeguards

U, S. Atomlc Energy Commiusion

Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Dr. Sless:

Sixteen (16) coples of the following are transmitted for the

Committee's gaforwation:

Lettear from Northern Steies Power Company dated November 15,
1972, regarding inoperability of the primary contaiament
valve boot seals at the Monticello Nuclear Generating Plant.

Latter from Northern States Power Company dated Bovember 16,
1972, regarding failure of the reactor building to torus
vacuum breaksr differential pressure control evitch at

the Mouticello Nuclear Cenerating Plant.

Sincerely,
Di ﬂribug_i_g_rl
pucket File /
Branch Reading /,/45// ’/ Lo
Dona.ld J ovﬁol’c
Assistant Director for
Operating Reactors
Directorate of Licensing
Enclosures:
As stated
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